Berg, Elena tt ! S(_QL/O

From: Lengfeld, Jay :

Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 12:27 PM

To: Berg, Elena; Gloede, Carl

Subject: RE: New Liquor License Application — Cnedea, (T I

No concerns

From: Berg, Elena

Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 10:17 AM

To: Skidmore, Paul; Lengfeld, Jay; Patterson, John; Brist, Steven; Cleary, Beth; Gloede, Carl; Plominski, Katherine;
Seifert, Kenneth; Tucker, Matthew; Voegeli, Doug; Ziemer, Courtney

Subject: New Liguor License Application

The ALRC will consider the attached application on June 16, 2010.

Elena Berg

Municipal Clerk

City of Madison

City Clerk’s Office
608-266-4601 Phone
eberg@citvofmadison.com




